
Local Leaders of Maths Education Network 

Launch Event 

The Norfolk and Suffolk Maths Hub would like to invite you to the launch of our Local Leaders of Maths 

Education launch event. 

This is to celebrate the launch of this new local network, bringing together local expertise to support the 

improvement of maths education to pupils in our region. 

Come along to hear about the work already happening in our region and how to get involved with local 

and national initiatives in maths education. 

Monday 2nd July 2018 

16:00 –19:00 

The Space 

Roundtree Way 

Norwich 

NR7 8SQ 


